H&I held a subcommittee a€cemeeting between meetingsa€  on Sunday May 3rd to discuss the ever and quickly
changing state of the Coronavirus effects on the facilities we go in to. It was discussed that at this time no one is still
going in any of the facilities, except one - Salt Lake Behavioral Health. We will re-visit this subject at the next regularly
scheduled subcommittee meeting. Also to be discussed at that next meeting will be the need of a new Vice Chair for
H&I, so please announce whenever you get a chance.

Thank you.

Amanda B
H&I Secretary

PS We have a couple new H&I members - Christy, Alexa, and Sara!
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